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Congratulations! 

STUDENT OF THE WEEK 

NOAH 
Reminder—Book Donations Wanted 

The Wheatbelt Youth Council (Clare and Lexie - Tammin representatives) will be running a 

Book Stall at the Kellerberrin Show on the 18th October, raising money for an end of year 

reward to be shared amongst Kellerberrin and Tammin Schools. 

Any donations will be greatly appreciated and can be sent in to the school office. Please 

drop in to visit the stall at this years Show and offer your support to the Student           

Councillors.  

Parent/Teacher Meetings 
Letters have been sent out to families regarding Parent/Teacher meetings during Weeks 

9&10. If you would like to request a meeting, please RSVP to your child’s classroom teacher 

via the tear off section of the letter or the student’s diary. 

 

Coming up… 

 Wednesday 18th Sept P&C sausages $2 and Icypoles .50c 

 Wednesday 18/25th Sept  Growth and Development Yr 5/6 

 Friday 20th Sept  Interschool Athletics @ Quairading 

 Friday 27th Sept  Last day Term 3 and Portfolios sent home 

 Monday 14th Oct  First day of Term 4 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

  



Thank you to all the parents who joined us with preparing our 
school kitchen garden last Friday. The students worked hard 
to fill all 5 garden beds with a variety of vegetables.  Please 
don’t be alarmed by the friendly snakes al over the garden 
beds, we are keeping the resident crows at bay. Mr Sims has 
set up a watering system, we look forward to our first crop 
early next term.  We had  pizza lunch with Sergeant Patrick 
Lynch from the Kellerberrin Police followed by a vortex com-
petition. As predicted, the year 6’s won! Thanks Sergeant 
Lynch for joining us.  









 



 



 



 

 

 




